
A Community Ministry Sponsored by   
St. Michael Lutheran Church 
2308 Merrimac Road 
Blacksburg, VA 24060 
951-8951 
www.micahsbackpack.org  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Your child can participate in a program at Head Start.  This program, sponsored by St. Michael Lutheran 
Church, is called Micah’s Backpack.   The program gives your child a bag not for books, but for food.  Each 
Friday, your child will get a bag to take home filled with nutritious food and snacks. 
 
We will do our best to ensure that this program is confidential.  Students will not be identified as participating.  
They will be allowed to pick-up their bag each Friday a few minutes before leaving school.  
 
We need your permission for your child to participate.   Please sign below and have your child return this form 
to the school office.  Feel free to contact us with any questions about the program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Head Start Site Administrator Jennie Hodge, Director 
 Micah’s Backpack  
 
 
      
I grant permission for my child to participate in this program. 
 
Child’s Name:                                                                 
 
Parent Signature:                                                              Date:                                     
 
Please describe your child’s food allergies:   
 
Do you have a microwave at home?                 Yes                    No  
 
Do you have a can opener at home?                  Yes                    No  
 
Would you be willing to allow us to contact you in three months to see how it is going?          Yes        No 
If Yes, please give us a your phone number or email address                                                                                     


